
LITTLE ROCK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

At Hunt Military Communities, 
we actively foster a culture of 
service and are proud that 
more than 50% of our 
employees are military-
affiliated.  Hunt offers a 
dynamic, challenging 
workplace for more than 890 
employees, and we are 
continuing to grow our depth, 

level of service, and expertise throughout our housing 
communities.  We are currently seeking to fill more than 
180 positions throughout our communities.  Job titles 
include Leasing Director, Executive Assistant, 
Maintenance Director, Maintenance Technician and 
Porter, as well as newly added positions including 15 
new Quality Assurance/Quality Control Specialists, and 
two Portfolio Support Directors.  Roles are based on 
need per location.  As a family-owned company, we 
understand that our employees are our most valuable 
asset. We're proud of our reputation for strong human 
capital and remain dedicated to providing our 
employees with essential tools to foster both personal 
and professional growth.  If you or a family member is 
interested in working for Hunt, please visit 
www.huntmilitarycommunities.com and click on the 
careers tab.   

 

Best, 
 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for making October our best month yet! 
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HOLIDAY SEASON IS HERE 

Our President’s Message 

October was a blast! Our most action packed month of the year brought us 

many new memories and fun times. Our CEL resident satisfaction survey 

received over 46% of participation from our residents and we gave away 

thousands of dollars in awesome prizes, and one month of free rent. We hosted 

our first ever Pet Palooza, a long with Breakfast On-The-Go, and our biggest 

even of the year, Fall Festival. We can’t thank you enough for your participation 

and excitement throughout the month of  October. Our residents are truly the  

best!  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 



SAVE THE DATES 
 

November 3rd 

National Sandwich Day 

Facebook Contest  

 

November 4th  

National Candy Day 

Free candy at the welcome center. *While supplies last*  
 

November 14th  

Resident Community Advisory Board Meeting  
 

November 16th  

Fall Community Yard Sale  
 

November 20th  

Holiday Kids Craft 
 

November 26th  

National Cake Day 

Free cake at the welcome center. *While supplies last* 
 

November 28th  

Thanksgiving 

Office Closed 
 

 

 

 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

New Faces and New Roles  

We would like to welcome Jennifer Wilson to 

the Little Rock Family Housing team. Jennifer 

is a leasing agent who has previous 

experience in privatized housing. Jennifer is 

the proud wife of an active duty AGR National 

Guard member.  

We have also recently had some changes to 

our office staff, as Jessica Plumlee has been 

promoted to Resident Service Specialist. 

Jessica will serve as the RSS for Lower 

Meadow Woods. Additionally, Shelli 

Rose will now serve as the RSS for 

Lakeview Estates and Upper Meadow 

Woods. Whitnee Nicholson will serve 

as the RSS for Ridgecrest Estates.  

 

 

littlerock-family-housing.com 



 

 Congratulations to our Halloween 

Decorating Contest Winners 

 Lower Meadows: 129 Delaware 

 Lakeview: 102 California 

 Ridgecrest Estates: 139 Kentucky 

 Upper Meadows: 150 Minnesota  

Let’s Talk About Parking 

Please be sure to follow the following parking policies: 

 

* All vehicles should park with the flow of traffic. 

* Vehicles should NOT block driveways, fire hydrants, 

or cross walks. 

* Street parking is first come, first serve.  

 

Hunt is not responsible for enforcing street parking. 

Any complaints or violations should be reported to 

Security Forces at 501-987-3221.  

Employee Spotlight 

 

Are you getting our emails?  

Communication between Hunt and our residents is 

extremely important, which is why we want  to ensure 

you receive our emails. Email updates include im-

portant community announcements, resident events, 

and emergency alerts.  If you are not receiving our 

emails and would like to be added to our email list, 

please contact the office and ask to speak with Jagur. 

Don’t forget to notify the office anytime you have a 

change in contact information to ensure we stay con-

nected.  

RV, Boat, & Trailer Storage 

We would like to remind all residents that all 

boats, RVs/Campers, and trailers are not allowed 

in the housing area. All should be stored in the on 

base RV Storage lot or stored off base. Please see 

Kelly Krett at Outdoor Rec, Bldg 1075 (the old golf 

course building) to complete paperwork and be 

issued a gate key card. If you have any questions, 

you can call 987-3365 or 987-6548. 

We asked John Nash, Warehouse Technician for Little 

Rock Family Housing, a few questions to sum up his last 3 

years with Hunt Military Communities. This is what he 

had to say!  

 

What motivates you? 

“To serve the needs of our residents.” 

 

Why do you work for Hunt? 

“I enjoy the people I work with.” 

 

What is special about the residents you work so hard to 

take care of? 

“I wake up every day for work knowing that I get to make 

a difference in our service members lives.”  

littlerock-family-housing.com 


